

Dear All
Here is a short summary of the decision from our meeting yesterday:
· Remember all communication to Efor, Studentermedhjælp and Administration takes place per. mail or sms. If serious one must of course call.
· Kitchen paper towels: Louise buys and Alberthe puts in kitchens.
· Cleaning: Per follows up on cleaning company and makes notices on FB so everyone can see when there is cleaning in the house.
· Bicycles: Per and Alberthe puts tape on bicycles. After September 9, those who still have tape on will be removed.
· Parties etc .: You are welcome to party and have fun after kl. 22.00 on weekdays and 00.00 on weekends. Just do not bother fellow residents or neighbors. Louise, Marta sit down and get some events planned.
· Piano room: You must contact Alberthe if you want to help arrange the piano room. Like ASAP.
· We buy irons and ironing boards.
We are awaiting the need for an extra washing machine.
· You think DKK 20 is too much for washing… contact the residents council 
· Encouragement for smokers to make a system so that there is not so disgusting around the smoking area.
· Encouragement to sign up for the new residents' council. Louise follows up.
· We get a new website. You will receive a link when this is ready. 
· Louise makes an overview of where to party - but is outdoors.

Thank you for a really good meeting to all.

